
From: Farmer, Casey
To: Linda Lye
Subject: RE: vm
Date: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 3:01:00 PM

Of course. Thank you for your wisdom and advocacy!
 

From: Linda Lye [mailto:llye@aclunc.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 1:45 PM
To: Farmer, Casey
Subject: vm
 
Hi Casey – Good to meet you yesterday! So sorry I missed your vm; I didn’t check after I left the
office and only picked it up today. Glad we connected.
Thank you so much to you and Councilmember McElhaney for your work on the DAC and attention
to these really tough issues.
Best, Linda
 
Linda Lye
Staff Attorney
ACLU Foundation of Northern California
39 Drumm Street
San Francisco, California 94111
tel. (415) 621-2493
fax. (415) 255-8437
 
_______________________________________________________________________
This message and any files or text attached to it are intended only for the recipients named above, and contain
information that may be confidential or privileged. If you are not an intended recipient, you must not read, copy,
use or disclose this communication. Please also notify the sender by replying to this message, and then delete all
copies of it from your system. Thank you.
 

mailto:/O=CITY OF OAKLAND/OU=CITY CENTER/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=FARME9C
mailto:llye@aclunc.org


From: Farmer, Casey
To: Linda Lye (llye@aclunc.org)
Subject: Recommendations for the DAC Privacy Policy Committee
Date: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 9:24:00 PM

Hi Linda,
 
I hope this finds you well.
 
Lynette needs to appoint 2 members to this ad-hoc committee. Preferably, they would be residents
from District 3, but I don’t believe that is a requirement.
 
It is an ad hoc committee charged with developing a Privacy and Data Retention Policy for the City
Council to consider. The group will likely meet aggressively over the next three months in order to
have a policy before council before the summer recess and the City will provide as much technical
and staff support as is necessary to get the job done. This will likely mean meeting every two weeks
but the committee will have to make that determination at their first meeting when they establish
procedures for themselves.
 
Any recommendations would be most helpful!
 
Thanks!
Casey Farmer
Policy Analyst and Community Liaison
City Councilmember Lynette Gibson McElhaney
Oakland, District 3
cfarmer@oaklandnet.com
Direct 510.238.7031
Cell 510.863.4059
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From: Linda Lye
To: Farmer, Casey
Subject: vm
Date: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 1:45:07 PM

Hi Casey – Good to meet you yesterday! So sorry I missed your vm; I didn’t check after I left the
office and only picked it up today. Glad we connected.
Thank you so much to you and Councilmember McElhaney for your work on the DAC and attention
to these really tough issues.
Best, Linda
 
Linda Lye
Staff Attorney
ACLU Foundation of Northern California
39 Drumm Street
San Francisco, California 94111
tel. (415) 621-2493
fax. (415) 255-8437
 
_______________________________________________________________________
This message and any files or text attached to it are intended only for the recipients named above, and contain
information that may be confidential or privileged. If you are not an intended recipient, you must not read, copy,
use or disclose this communication. Please also notify the sender by replying to this message, and then delete all
copies of it from your system. Thank you.
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